
50th ANNIVERSARY CONGRATULATIONS 
 

WHEREAS, this year marks the 50th Golden Anniversary of Madison Heights Chiropractic 
Center; and 
 
WHEREAS,  Dr. Allen Kash has been with the business for 50 years and is a graduate from 
Palmer College of Chiropractic; and 

 
WHEREAS,  Dr. Kash has dedicated and committed his service of excellence to help 
establish Madison Heights Chiropractic Center as one of the premier chiropractic clinics in 
the State of Michigan; and, 
 

WHEREAS, Dr. Kash has an impressive list of credentials including being the winner of 
the 2009 Pioneer Award of “Lifetime of Loyalty Dedication, and Commitment,” served as 
Board Member, Past President, and Past Chairman of the Board of Michigan Chiropractic 
Society and Michigan Chiropractic Association, and was Michigan Chiropractic Society’s 
Chiropractor of the Year in 1995 ; and 
 
WHEREAS, over the past fifty years Madison Heights Chiropractic Center has been 
committed to service, quality, client satisfaction and restoring and maintaining the health 
of their patients. 
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the Mayor and City Council of the City of 
Madison Heights are proud to work with a business of this caliber and, on behalf of its 
citizens, do hereby extend sincerest congratulations to 
 

MADISON HEIGHTS CHIROPRACTIC CENTER 
 
on their 50TH Anniversary and extend best wishes for many more years of continued success. 
 

   

Roslyn Grafstein 
Mayor 

 
 
 

  
 
 
 

Mark Bliss  Sean D. Fleming 
Mayor Pro Tem  Councilman 

 
 

 

 
William J. Mier  Emily J. Rohrbach 

Councilman  Councilor 
  

 
 

 
 

David M. Soltis  Quinn J. Wright 
Councilor  Councilor 
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